
Contact Information: 
1815 Cornwall Ave., Bellingham, WA 98225 

Phone: (360) 734-5524 

www.gracebellingham.org  
 

Pastor Dax Swanson: dax@gracebellingham.org  
Associate Pastor, Nathan Barbo: nathan@gracebellingham.org 

Worship & Young Adult Director, Sam Hebert: sam@gracebellingham.org 
Youth Director, Jonathan Morris: jonathan@gracebellingham.org 

Social Media Coordinator, Leslie Parks: leslie@gracebellingham.org 
Administrative Secretary, Michelle Moena: michelle@gracebellingham.org 

Contact Us 

John 1:17 proclaims that “grace and truth came through Jesus Christ.” Because of this, in reliance upon the 
Holy Spirit, we commit our lives to 
 
Grace - in the joyful worship of our Savior who redeems us 
 - in authentic, patient living because our salvation is not of us 
 - in grace-motivated gratitude and obedience of our Lord 
 - in eager sharing of the gospel by genuine love of others 
 
& Truth - in focusing on expository proclamation of the gospel of truth 
 - in desire for growth in the true knowledge of Christ 
 - in living out truth by being authentic in our interactions 
 - in personal humility without compromising biblical reality 

Who Are We? 

Have questions?  Need prayer? Please contact our Elders & Deacons 

DEACONS: 

Derick Krutsinger (Grace Ushers) 
(360) 202-3984, derick@gracebellingham.org 

John Parks (Grace Helps) 
(360) 312-8876, john@gracebellingham.org 

Steve Hazel 
(360) 398-2128, steve@gracebellingham.org 

Mike Heiser 
(360) 393-0367, mike@gracebellingham.org 

Dax Swanson  
(360) 734-5524, dax@gracebellingham.org 

Elders and Deacons at GCB 

ELDERS: 

Rick Brannan 
(360) 676-7710, rick@gracebellingham.org 

www.gracebellingham.org 

Service Time: 10:00 AM 

Stephen & Judy Ignac (Grace Care Ministries) 
(360) 510-5766 (Judy); (360) 510-9766 (Stephen) 
ignacs@gracebellingham.org 

Wǳƭȅ нфΣ нлму 

Alan Palmer 
(360) 398-3802, alan@gracebellingham.org 

Jason Tapparo 
(360) 296-3437, jason@gracebellingham.org 
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 Tuesday, 10 AM – 12 PM  Mom’s Play Days: CANCELLED THIS WEEK! 

 Tuesday, 12:00 PM  Brown Bag Encouragement  

 Tuesday, 6:30 PM  Ladies Book Study: Glimpses of Grace, at Palmer’s 

 Tuesday, 6:30 PM  Going Deeper: Who We Are Class, at Grace 

 Tuesday, 8:00 PM  After Hours: Young Adults, at Flatiron Woods  

 Wednesday, 7:00 AM  Prayer: All welcome, come pray with Dax! 

 Wednesday, 6:20–8:30 PM  ALL YOUTH: Skate Night in Lynden 

 Thursday, 6:30 AM  Men’s Morning 

 Thursday, 10:00 AM  Women’s Prayer, at Grace 

 Saturday, 10:00 AM  HIKE: Arroyo Park, meet at Samish Rd parking lot 

 /ŀƭƭ ǘƻ ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ 
 

…In Song 
Man of Sorrows 

God Is Able 
How Great Thou Art 

 

Children of Grace 
(Nursery – 5th Grade)  

 

…In Prayer & Offering  
Acts 7:44-53 

 

...In Song 
Good Good Father 
Great Are You Lord 

 

…In Proclamation 
With the King of Glory 

Psalm 24 
 

...In Communion 
 

…In Fellowship 
Coffee & refreshments available in lobby 

HOMELESS FOOD BAGS 
 
Grace Church Bellingham keeps bags in the 
kitchen complete with a meal and snacks for 
those in need who come through our doors 
during the week.  
 
The Forever Fun Ministry keeps these bags 
stocked and ready to go.  
 
If you’d like to help: 

¶ Easy Open Cans of Soup 
¶ Single Serve Snacks (pudding, jello, mixed 

nuts, granola bars, candy bars, etc.) 
It is important that all items come packaged in 
single lunch sized serving. 
 
Contact: Lynda Coleman (360.526-2123). 

Ladies Book Study: Join us for a 5-week study though the book, Glimpses of Grace. 
Study begins THIS Tuesday, July 31st at 6:30 PM. Dani Swanson will be leading the study 
and Tracy Palmer will be hosting (4221 Springland Lane, Bellingham) The cost is $10. 
Sign up in the lobby today. Questions: Robyn Kindlund (rkk6465@gmail.com). 

Baby Shower: Come celebrate Nathan & Hana Barbo’s coming baby girl! Wednesday, 
August 8th, 6:30 PM. Tracy Palmer is hosting (4221 Springland Lane, Bellingham). The 
Barbo’s are registered at, BabyList.com. Contact, Britta Hensley if you would like to help 
or can bring food to the shower (globalbritt@gmail.com). 

FFM BBQ: We are having our BBQ Saturday, August 11th at the Roosendaal’s home 
(4860 Zander Drive). Please check back for additional information including time. con-
tact Nancy (nancystattrans@gmail.com or 408.718.2038). 

Join us for our annual Baptism & BBQ at Lake Padden, Sunday August 19th at 1:00 PM. Cele-
brate those being baptized with a BBQ. Bring a side dish to share, and a lawn chair. We will 
be serving burgers and hot dogs. If you haven’t been baptized, now is the time! contact 
Dax after the service or email at (dax@gracebellingham.org). 


